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Hello Chairman Craven and House Judiciary Committee Members, 
 
My name is Rose Van Dover, Town Councilor in Westerly RI and a resident of Westerly, RI and I am 
writing this testimony in opposition of HB5436.  
 
Here is the bill.  
 
https://legiscan.com/RI/bill/H5436/2025 
 
I strongly oppose this bill.  We are Americans and our Constitution states clearly our right to own and 
carry arms.  We don't need a reason and we do not need your permission.  The 2nd Amendment is 
clear.  You have no right to restrict our ability to carry in any way shape or form.  Please kill this bill 
permanently and vote NO on this.   
 
Respectfully,  
 
Rose Van Dover 
Westerly Town Council 


